

Lockport Nursery Newsletter

Weeks 21 & 22 Jan. 1—12, 2024

Winter

INTRODUCING: Cc

LANGUAGE:

Welcome to winter.
Snowflakes, snowmen and sledding galore!
Winter has so much fun in store! Our class will learn all about this season by the use of pictures, books, songs and flannel boards!
Our featured flannel boards are, "Five Little Snowmen", "Dear Old Frosty" and "I'm a Little Snowflake".

The letter Cc will be introduced along with the sound it makes.

CONCEPT:

We will continue to work off the shelves daily. The letter Cc and winter jobs will be added. We will practice seriation skills by building a snowman. We will experiment with ice cubes and watch how the freeze and melt. Lastly, we will play in the water table with some arctic animals.

CRAFT AND WRITING:

Oh, we have many fun winter craft projects to create. The children will get to use different mediums at art. We may even paint with ice cubes.

PARENT NOTES:

We will have a new teacher, Mrs. Kaylyn starting in the 2 year old room soon. We look forward to welcoming her.
Ms. Katrina will be helping the 2 year old and in the 15 month old room.

Feel free to contact us at:

Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com

815-838-2855

"Like" us on Facebook

"Follow us on Instagram

Happy New Year!

Ms. Katrina and Ms. Ashley